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Privacy Notice for Annual Delivery Plan 2023-2024


1. Who we are
The Greater Manchester Combined Authority (GMCA) is made up of the ten Greater Manchester councils, the Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Service (GMFRS), and the Mayor of Greater Manchester. We work with other local services, businesses, communities and other partners to improve the city-region. 
2. Summary of the survey 
GMFRS are wishing to inform and engage colleagues, community partnerships, and partners to on the proposed Annual Delivery Plan portfolio of improvement programmes / projects for 2023-2024. As the Annual Delivery Plan 2023-2024 is proposed at this stage, there is opportunity for amendments to be made, based on the feedback received, prior to formal approval via the Deputy Mayor’s Executive meeting.
3. What information we will collect from you 
The survey will ask you some questions about what you think about the proposals for the 2023/24 Annual Delivery Plan. You will also have an opportunity to leave comments to tell us what you think in your own words. 
We don’t intend to collect any personal data during the course of this survey, and we will not be asking you to provide any details about yourself as it is intended to be anonymous. As part of using this system responses are recorded against IP addresses, however GMFRS will not use this information to identify individuals. If you would prefer to remain anonymous, please avoid providing any information which might identify you in the free text boxes for each response.
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